## OUR LADY OF SORROWS SCHOOL USED UNIFORM SALE



"Have you ever wondered what to do with your gently used uniforms once your child has outgrown them?" How about paying it forward!

We will have a table set up at the AGM, on Wednesday, March 6<sup>th</sup> between 6:00 p.m.- 6:30 p.m.

Only current **GENTLY USED** uniform items are welcome (golf shirts, dress pants, dress shorts, skirts, skorts, sweatpants, crew necks sweatshirts, hoodies, gym shirts, gym shorts). No oxford shirts please as this is no longer a part of our uniform.

We would ask that you bag these items and send them to the school with your child **before Friday**, **February 23**, **2024**.

## \*Please label the bag – "UNIFORM DONATION"

We appreciate your donations, but please wash all items and do not send in any torn, stained, or unclean clothing.

Sweaters, sweatpants, hoodies, vest, and kilts - \$10.00 Gym Strips, boy's pants, polo shirts and skort - \$5.00

All monies collected will be donated to Convent House.

Thank you for your continued support!